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Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
We know how critical in-person learning is to the mental health, well-being and academic 
success of Ontario students. As we meet the challenge presented by the Omicron variant, 
we are building upon Ontario’s cautious and leading plan to protect in-person learning.  
 
Ontario students and children have benefitted from continuous efforts to protect schools 
and child care settings, including high-quality masks, enhanced cleaning and improvements 
in air ventilation in every school 



 

 

We encourage everyone who is eligible for a vaccination or booster to get vaccinated to 
further protect students 



 

 

Important Information for Parents 

 
If you have symptoms of COVID-19  
 



 

 

ensure sufficient staffing levels, workers in these settings will have the opportunity to 
return to work early on day seven of their isolation with a negative PCR test, or two 
negative rapid antigen tests on day six and seven. If you live in a high-risk setting, you 
should isolate regardless of vaccination status. 
 
If you have had a positive COVID-19 test (PCR or antigen) in the last 90 days, collected 
on or after December 20, 2021, and are asymptomatic, you do not have to self-isolate 
as a close contact or household contact, and you can continue to work, attend or 
volunteer in a highest


